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Dear Maddineni,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website as follows:

Good Morning, Exodigo is a company that offers advanced subsurface
mapping technology, helping clients identify underground utilities and
infrastructure without the need for invasive digging. Using a combination
of sensors, Al, and data analysis, we provide accurate, non-intrusive
subsurface maps. As part of the project we are conducting with Covington
Water, we would like to request the as-built drawings for the attached
locations on 164th Ave SE, Covington, WA 98042 Please let me know the
procedure and any additional information or forms required to fulfill this
request. Thank you Sri

In response, our office performs audits of the Covington Water District, but we would
not have as-built drawings for any locations. You would need to contact the Covington
Water District directly at Covington Water District, WA | Official Website in order to
request what you are seeking. Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns
or issues regarding this request. We will now consider this closed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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